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SDM WELCOMES HEALTH MEC DR. RAMATHUBA TO ST. RITA'S HOSPITAL  

 

In a continuous fight against the spread of Covid-19 pandemic, Executive Mayor of 

Sekhukhune District Municipality, Cllr. Keamotseng Stanley Ramaila, is today pleased to 

welcome Limpopo Health MEC Dr. Phophi Ramathuba to St. Ritas Hospital. 

 

Today's visit is aimed at commissioning High Flow Oxygen machines at the hospital. 

Executive Mayor Ramaila is joined by the Mayor of Makhuduthamaga Local Municipality, 

Cllr. Minah Bahula.St. 

 

"We are indeed pleased to receive this much needed intervention from the Provincial 

Command Council. We reiterate our clarion call to all our people to please StaySafe. The 

people's compliance with coronavirus regulations is to save their lives and not to impress 

government. We really appreciate this High Flow Oxygen machines" concluded Executive 

Mayor Ramaila.  
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